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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 

 

Standley’s 8th Annual 5 on 5 Basketball Tournament is down to 10 teams!  After 

tomorrow’s games, we will be down to 8.  Who will win it all?  Good luck to all teams! 

 

Of San Diego County’s 3.3 million residents, over 1 million people face nutrition 

insecurity. Of this number, 284,500 are children. San Diegans facing nutrition insecurity 

are unable to provide three nutritious meals a day for themselves or their households. 

Currently, 2 in 5 children are nutrition insecure. 

 

AVID and the San Diego Food Bank Annual Canned Food drive has begun! Now until 

November 17th, the Academic Prep that brings in the most canned food items will win a 

sweet treat from AVID Club! Your AVID Club representatives will be dropping off your 

boxes this week! Please help and donate!  

 

Circle of Friends and Card-A-Rama meet today during second lunch!  Bring your lunch 

and come join us in room 316 for a variety of card and board games.  We have everything 

from Magic the Gathering to Uno and would love more players! 

 

The wait is over; it’s time to announce some winners from Fright Night. Andrew Padilla 

shrieked his way to first place in the Best Scream contest, and Isla Hook brought Katrina 

from The Book of Life to life with her remarkable homemade costume including the most 

spectacular hat ever!  Congratulations to Andrew Padilla and Isla Hook; your prizes will 

arrive soon! 

 

Hello Students! Are all your friends in clubs, but somehow you've missed out?  Here's 

your chance to join a club from it's beginning!  Standley is starting Club Live! Club Live is 

a brand new club focused on providing fun activities and community teachings 

emphasizing the power of a Drug-Free, Alcohol-Free, and Tobacco-Free lifestyle.  UC 

High School is starting a chapter of this club too, so what you learn and do here at 

Standley, can be continued into your high school years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



*Learn Leadership and Communication Skills 

*Have your voice be heard 

*Earn Community Service Hours through community/school projects 

*Attend Camps and Leadership Conferences 

*Meet New Friends 

*Have Fun planning and engaging in Standley Lunch Rallies, getting the whole school 

involved in positive lifestyle fun! 

*Make a Difference in YOUR Community 

 

Bring your lunch to Ms. Leezy's Room 602, during SECOND Lunch, Tuesday November 

8th.    

 

Have a Wicked Wednesday! 


